
 

 

UPDATED MDOT SHA 
PROJECT ACTIVITY NOTICE 

• What: Brookeville Road closure and detour from MD 97 
(Georgia Avenue) to Grayheaven Manor Road for the  
MD 97 relocation project. 
 
• When: The road closure and detour has been extended 
through late November.  The extended closure will allow 
crews to safely expedite all remaining work needed to 
open the new road.   
 
• Work/Road Closure Hours: 24 hours daily/7 days a week. 
Drivers should use MD 97 and MD 108 (Olney Laytonsville 
Road) as alternate routes during this work. Drivers should 
add extra commute time, reduce work zone speeds and 
be aware of changing vehicular traffic patterns. 
Equipment used for construction may be disruptive.  
 
• For more information please contact: Mr. Troy Callender, 
MDOT SHA Project Engineer, 443-908-0056 
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